
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Inaugural Stewart Parker Memorial 
Lecture 

 
6pm Saturday 2 November 2013 

Brian Friel Theatre 
 

Stephen Rea 

To commemorate Stewart Parker’s 25th anniversary, QUB Drama, with the 

kind support of BBC NI and Literary Belfast, are hosting a retrospective of 

Stewart’s work for stage, radio and screen.  

As part of this retrospective, QUB’s School of Creative Arts is delighted to be 

introduce the Stewart Parker Memorial Lecture in honour of Stewart's 

artistic achievement, and which  will be delivered by the renowned actor for 

stage and screen, Stephen Rea: a long-time close friend and collaborator of 

Stewart's. 

The Stewart Parker Memorial Lecture will be delivered each year by a 

distinguished artist or intellectual from the field of Theatre, Film, Music and 

Sonic Arts to reflect both the School of Creative Arts’ multi-subject 

composition and Stewart’s extraordinary eclecticism.  

BOOKING 

Booking is strongly 

advised for this event. 

Tickets are free and 

available via QUB 

Welcome Centre, 

02890 975 252.  

For any further 

information, please 

contact Dr Mark 

Phelan 

m.phelan@qub.ac.uk 

mailto:m.phelan@qub.ac.uk

